WinkWorld September 2003

Friends, Prairie Pedagogy will not appear this month. I prepared 1/2 of this newsletter on the ranch in SD and the other 1/2 from CA. I returned yesterday from my 1534 miles commute. The final days on the ranch were bittersweet, as I left Wink and many dear friends. The day before I left, I went on a horseback ride with three of my men cousins, who had flown in from both coasts for my uncle's 90th birthday party. These cousins and I had not spent time together in decades; it was thrilling for me to be with them.